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StrataRossLAPEm Resource

From: Saxton, John
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 2:29 PM
To: Mike Griffin
Subject: Quarterly Report

Mike, 
 
For clarification and as a follow-up to our telephone conversation today, Strata’s license condition 11.1 A) for a 
quarterly report on excursions will be in effect after Strata begins operations. Therefore, at the present time 
until operations begin, Strata does not have to submit a report.  
 
The quarterly report requirement differs from the semi-annual effluent monitoring reporting requirements. The 
requirement for submittal of semi-annual reports is based on 10 CFR 40.65, which applies to “each licensee 
authorized to possess and use source material”.  Because you have a license, you must submit the semi-
annual reports.  
 
John 
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